
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  October 31, 2017      
 
RE: 1110 17th Street (permit application # T17-8658) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Bottlebrush 
tree.  A site inspection was done on May 11 and May 24, 2017 and 
documented the following: 

           Tree Species: Bottlebrush (Calistemon sp.) 

                  



 
 

                  



Diameter: 7.3”  
Location: 70% (front yard near front access sidewalk)    
Species:  50% (not on protected or not protected tree list)  
Condition: 60% (fair, tree is leaning toward access walkway to house)  
Total Average Value = 60%  
Value x Diameter =  4.3 replacement caliper inches 
 
Lower branch closest to walkway could be trimmed to help shape 
and balance tree and allow for better access to house.  
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